
 

 
 
 

Warrington Local Development team. 
Please accept this email as a formal complaint in respect to your considerations relating to 
further housing development in Lymm. 
It would appear that your intentions are to completely obliterate any and all ‘green’ spaces in 
Lymm leaving residents to live in an overcrowded urban featureless mass of housing estates, you 
must stop this incessant desire to concreate over the few green spaces left. 




